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RIM Construction has applied for a sound level variance for construction
work at the Hmong Academy, 1515 Brewster St. The request is for 7:00
a.m. to 5:30 p.m. from Nov 22, 2012 to Aug 1, 2013. The public hearing is
scheduled for Nov 21 at 5:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers. Contact
mark.kaisersatt@ci.stpaul.mn.us with comments.

DATE OF PUBLIC HEARING CHANGED TO TUESDAY, NOVEMBER
20TH. TIME REMAINS 5:30 P.M.

SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:
Manage Preferences | Unsubscribe | Help

This email was sant to Emall Address using GovDelivary, on behaif of: City of St Paul - 15 W Kellogg Bivd - Saint Paul, ;;g g =
MN 55102 - 1-800-436-1420 §€=’§5§%§§${

Text Version

https://admin.govdelivery.com/accounts/STPAUL/bulletins/608... 11/15/2012




